
 

 

 Date: August 5, 2022 

 

Dear Students, Parents & Guardians, 

 

 There will be Parents-Teacher meeting on August 6, 2022 for classes 

KG, 1 & 11 only. Parents along with their wards are requested to 

enter the School between 9.00am and 10.30am.  

 As announced earlier, on August 6, 2022, Class 8 (A, B, C) students 

will have a Cyber Crime Awareness Program by the Burdwan Police 

from 10.30am to 1.00pm. Attendance is compulsory for Class 8 

students.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cell :  7318761888; 8250961832 

Email :  sxsbwn@gmail.com 

Website :  www.sxs-bwn.org 

School Code : WB006 

The Principal 
St. Xavier’s School 

Burdwan, P.O. Sripalli, 

Burdwan, WB 713103  
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